
 

 

7 March 2003 

 

Reports on Bloomberg news service 

Reports on Bloomberg suggesting a Wesfarmers’ interest in the sale of two copper mines in 
Zambia are completely incorrect. 

Wesfarmers has had no involvement in the sales process and was unaware of its existence until 
these reports appeared. 

 

For further information contact:   Keith Kessell, General Manager, Public Affairs 
  (08) 9327 4281 or 041 994 9082 
 
    


